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UNSWORTH 
ACADEMY 

09/09/2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 10 Exemplary Unsworth Evening 
Tuesday 16th September 2025 – 6-6.45pm 

 
Your son/daughters' GCSE courses have commenced. They have had an excellent first 

couple of weeks in year 10 and are enjoying having chosen a significant proportion of 
their curriculum through “options”. The next 2 years will fly by. In fact, it is only 68 

academic weeks until their GCSE exams start! 
 

We are holding a key information evening for parents/carers of Year 10 this coming 
Tuesday. The central theme of the approx. 40-minute briefing is how you can oversee 
and support their preparations over the coming months. This is the agenda: 

 
1. Exemplary Unsworth 2028 

2. Assessment and Reporting cycle in Y10 

3. Start to GCSE courses 

4. Revision techniques 

5. Work experience  

Please make every effort to attend and we would suggest bringing your son/daughter 
with you.  

 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 

Mr A Fair 
Academy Principal 
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